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Starting from the the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) emergency, Elesa S.p.A. and Otto Ganter GmbH & 

Co. KG had put in place rigorous measures to protect the health of their employees, customers and 

suppliers and at the same time to guarantee the usual service to its customers. 

With the measures introduced by the Italian Government on March 22nd, 2020 Elesa voluntarily decided to 

suspend activities of its production departments and the logistics terminal in Monza from March 26th, to 

April 3rd, 2020. During this period, offices were operating in Smart Working mode. 

From Monday April 6th, 2020, all Elesa activities will regularly resume, to offer customers the usual 

service, always respecting preventive measures to protect the health of its employees, customers 

and suppliers. 

Whilst the position in Germany remains as of today, the Ganter plants in Furtwangen will remain 

operational as per the previous communications. 

The Elesa+Ganter Subsidiaries, as well as the entire distribution network will continue their activities of 

sales and distribution in compliance with local government provisions of law. Of course, the situation may 

change according to the National directives. If this is the case, we will inform you accordingly.  

If you have specific questions related to this subject, please contact Elesa and Ganter at info@elesa-

ganter.com. 

 

 

 

Subject:    UPDATE - NOVEL CORONAVIRUS (2019-nCoV)  

Contact: 

 

Fabio Invernizzi | +39 039 28 11 1 | fabio.invernizzi@elesa.com  

Elesa S.p.A. 

Via Pompei, 29 20900 Monza (MI) | Italy 

+39 039 28 11 1 | info@elesa.com | elesa.com 

 

elesa-ganter.com 

Contact: 

 

Axel Weber | +49 7723 65 07 22 6 | axel.weber@ganternorm.com 

OTTO GANTER GmbH & Co. KG 

Triberger Straße 3 / 78120 Furtwangen | Germany 

+49 7723 65 07 0 | info@ganternorm.com | ganternorm.com 

 

elesa-ganter.com 

mailto:info@elesa-ganter.com
mailto:info@elesa-ganter.com

